
 
 

  

 

#SkillsForLife  12thwallasey.co.uk 

Beaver Section Notice 

4th June 2018 

Dear Parents & Beaver Scouts  

Our Beaver section meeting on Monday 11th June 2018 will be taking place at the New Ferry 
Butterfly Park.  Please note, there will not be an alternative activity at the church! 
 
Full details are available on the group website on the link below, which also has a consent form 
that will need to be filled in and submitted for all Beavers attending:  
 

https://www.12thwallasey.co.uk/activity-form-butterfly-park.php 
 
To get to New Ferry Butterfly Park: 

• By car leave the M53 at junction 4 and take the B5137 sign posted to Bebington.  
• Off Bebington Road, access to the park can be found through Howell Road, adjacent 

to Bebington Train Station car park. (Behind ALDI)  
Link to their website:  

http://www.cheshirewildlifetrust.org.uk/reserves/new-ferry-butterfly-park  
 
As detailed, if anybody has any problems with transport, or if you have any other questions 
please let us know as soon as possible.  
 
Yours in Scouting 
 

Sunshine  
 

Pol Pickersgill  

Beaver Scout Leader – 12th Wallasey Scout Group  
Mobile: 07913 230 030 email: beavers@12thwallasey.org 

https://www.12thwallasey.co.uk/activity-form-butterfly-park.php
http://www.cheshirewildlifetrust.org.uk/reserves/new-ferry-butterfly-park
mailto:beavers@12thwallasey.org

